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21 May 2024  
 

 
Dear Natasha 
 
I am writing to provide further information following our exchange in Plenary on 8 May 2024 
regarding road safety education. 
 
Road safety training and education is a priority and funding is provided on an annual basis 
to support local authorities to deliver these important initiatives. 

This year £1,597,645 has been provided across Wales.  Initiatives include Child Pedestrian 
Training, National Standards Cycle Training, Motorcycle Training, Pass Plus for young 
drivers to name a few.  You can find a breakdown of the initiatives funded in each local 
authority here Local authority transport grants awarded 2024 to 2025. 

The Cabinet Secretary for North Wales and Transport is responsible for road safety 
education and any future correspondence on this matter will need to be directed to him. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Lynne Neagle AS/MS 
Ysgrifennydd y Cabinet dros Addysg 
Cabinet Secretary for Education 
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